
                              
  
March 26, 2009 
 
Dear Lower Manhattan Community Member, 
  
Yesterday afternoon a worker fell while using a ladder on the 3

rd
 floor inside 130 Liberty Street. 

He was taken to the hospital and returned to work later in the afternoon.  The New York City 
Department of Buildings was notified by our site safety manger and the incident was investigated 
and DOB decided that no violation was warranted and that there were no unsafe conditions on 
site. 
  
http://a810-
bisweb.nyc.gov/bisweb/OverviewForComplaintServlet?requestid=2&vlcompdetlkey=0001150843 
 


